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Message from the President  
 

It is with great pleasure to connect with you today as I hold the 

responsibility of being the president of MEIBA for the upcoming 

two years. It will be my goal to motivate and activate our roles and 

contributions to cooperate in supporting and solidifying our 

association. It is our responsibility to be resilient in reinforcing and 

strengthening our regionôs mission by sharing a united vision in all 

areas of an educational purpose that is the core of community 

development. All our schools are key role players in the unique 

International Baccalaureate mission, which is characterized with 

distinguished methods of teaching and learning that complements 

the requirements of the twenty first century; it is an educational 

process that is based on research and knowledge therefore being one 

of the best programmes in the world. 

My vision for the upcoming two year is to together, develop the 

communication tools amongst our schools and to create a 

professional platform that reinforces our relationship and 

educational practice. 

Looking forward to a fruitful term and to collaborating with all of 

you.  

Dr. Hana Al Nasser Malhas  

MEIBA President  
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Executive Committee 



Dr. Hana contacted the IB Professional Development (IBPD) department to arrange for 

several school enhancement services on individual level and to provide schools with 

focused and tailored support, and to promote a culture of continuous improvement in both 

candidate and authorized schools.  

Moreover, the IBPD department can arrange for cluster workshops for schools interested 

in the proposed training topics.   

IB Professional Development 

 



Dr. Hana met with Dr. Siva Komari 

Director General of the IBO, Ms. Mary 

Tadrous Development and Recognition 

Manager - Middle East and Ms. Dina 

Khalaf Regional Development Consultant, 

where Dr. Komari talked about her 

believes in the important role of the 

associations around the world especially in 

their relation with the Ministries of 

Education and universities. During this 

meeting Dr. Hana explained the new 

vision for MEIBA, the new suggested 

organizational structure and the intention 

to create an Advisory Board that consists 

of representatives from all countries 

members of MEIBA. Dr. Komari, Ms. 

Tadrous and Ms. Khalaf showed their 

sincere support to the new suggested ideas 

and plans and Dr. Komari expressed her 

believes in MEIBAôs abilities, potential 

and the role that it can play in supporting 

schools and the education process in the 

Middle East. 

 

Dr. Hana had a Skype meeting with 

Ms. Tadrous and Ms. Khalaf where 

they have discussed the new vision 

for the future collaboration and they, 

as representatives of the IBO in the 

region, have expressed their full 

support to the team and to MEIBA 

especially in the recognition of the 

diploma and the relationship with 

the Ministries of Education.  

Events and Meetings 

March 2017 



 

In May, Ms. Anne Van Zyle (Educational Consultant and former Head of 

Academy for the Oprah Winfery Leadership Academy for Girls in Cape 

Town) was in Jordan on a personal visit. This provided an opportunity for 

her to meet with the Jordan Chapter, where the importance of the need to 

have collaborative platforms and open doors amongst all MEIBA 

Schools. Ms. Tadrous emphasized on the importance of networking 

amongst schools to achieve goals and support schools in Jordan.  

Ms. Van Zyle expressed her storong belief in the IB programme and its 

positive effect on students and the educational process. 

Events and Meetings 

May 2017 



Dr. Hana also met with the IB schools in the United Arab Emirates with the presence of 

Dr. Komari and Ms. Khalaf, this successful meeting was hosted by Emirates 

International School - Dubai, during this meeting they were able to meet with the 

students and the IB staff in UAE, and they had a fruitful meeting with the executive 

team of UAE chapter/association. 

 

Events and Meetings 



During June, Dr. Hana and Ms. Tadrous had a very successful meeting with Lebanonôs 

Association/ Chapter, this meeting was hosted by the International Collage, Ras Beirut. 

Dr. Hana informed them about MEIBAôs Advisory Board, and they have expressed their 

support to MEIBA and confirmed that creating such a Board will be of a great benefit to 

the IB schools.  

 

Events and Meetings 

June 2017 


